
Dear Supervisor Williams,  

 

Please rescind the vote on the CCAO on September 14th. Please spare our county the expense of a county wide vote.  

 

The money saved can be put to use monitoring and controlling the current cannabis cultivation and permitting 

process. 

 

Expansion of cannabis cultivation will cause an already dire water shortage to worsen. Our county aquifers and wells 

are not being regenerated even in wet years. Expanded cannabis cultivation will have irreversible impacts on water 

resources, tourism, and wildlife. 

 

My husband and I have lived here for over 30 years. Thank you for considering our opinion.  

 

Gail Gester 

 

 


